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indispensable resource for preparing to take the CP Exam administered by NALA .
New material covers the latest areas of paralegal practice and technology while
detailing the most recent changes in the CP Exam. New examples, extensive
outlines, realistic practice tests, and helpful exam tips prepare you for the
exam. After an unmatched overview of test essentials, this complete manual
dedicates full chapters to examine specific content areas of the test. You'll find
the skills and best practices you need achieve your best on today's CP exam.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Model Rules of Professional Conduct American Bar Association. House of Delegates
2007 The Model Rules of Professional Conduct provides an up-to-date resource for
information on legal ethics. Federal, state and local courts in all jurisdictions
look to the Rules for guidance in solving lawyer malpractice cases, disciplinary
actions, disqualification issues, sanctions questions and much more. In this
volume, black-letter Rules of Professional Conduct are followed by numbered
Comments that explain each Rule's purpose and provide suggestions for its
practical application. The Rules will help you identify proper conduct in a
variety of given situations, review those instances where discretionary action is
possible, and define the nature of the relationship between you and your clients,
colleagues and the courts.
The Paralegal Professional Thomas F. Goldman 2010-01-04 For courses in Paralegal
(Introduction), Legal Concepts for Paralegals. Written by an award-winning author
team, The Paralegal Professional: Essentials Version, 3e provides a solid
foundation in concept knowledge and analytical skills. Using chapter opening
vignettes, ethical perspectives, advice from the field, and chapter exercises, it
develops real-world skills needed to be successful in a paralegal career. This
edition features new video case studies andParalegals in Practice boxes that bring
the world of the paralegal closer to the classroom. Its continued emphasis on
technology and ethics shows what it means to be a professional in the field.
Civil Litigation Peggy Kerley 2014-02-26 Succeed in your role as a paralegal with
CIVIL LITIGATION, Seventh Edition. Practical, easy-to-understand, and thoroughly
up-to-date, this proven book helps you grasp the details of today's litigation
practice, covers the litigation process in a range of contexts, and demonstrates
the relationship of litigation to other legal specialties. Each chapter includes
exercises focusing on two cases, giving you the opportunity to work the cases from
beginning to end, simulating an on-the-job experience. You'll also find sample
documents (such as complaints, answers, interrogatories, and deposition summaries)
that familiarize you with the documents you will encounter in the litigation law
office. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
An Introduction to the American Legal System John M. Scheb 2020-02-02 The Fifth
Edition of An Introduction to the American Legal System provides both historical
context and thoroughly up-to-date coverage of all aspects of American law and the
legal system. Vivid examples, on-point case summaries, and hot-button issues make
this text an obvious choice for paralegal, criminal justice, political science, or
legal studies courses. New to the Fifth Edition: This edition of An Introduction
to the American Legal System introduces a broad reorganization of the text into
four parts that are easily grasped by students: Foundations of the Legal System
examines the origins of American law and the important institutions and actors of
our present system. Public Law covers those areas of the law that govern the
relationships between society, government, and the individual. Private Law
explains those areas of the law that deal primarily with the rights and duties of
private parties. The Legal Process provides an overview of legal procedure. New
chapters on civil rights and civil liberties speak to students’ interests and the
importance of these issues in today’s society. A new chapter on appellate
procedure exhibits the role of judicial review in civil, criminal and
administrative contexts. An expanded chapter on administrative law demonstrates
the current importance of administrative agencies in the policymaking process.
Recent Supreme Court decisions are covered throughout the book. Professors and
students will benefit from: Comprehensive coverage of law and the legal system
Updated coverage of the Supreme Court through the 2018-19 Term Clear prose
Extensive citations Comprehensive glossary of legal terms Thought-provoking
discussion questions
Paralegal Today: The Essentials Roger LeRoy Miller 2016-02-05 Designed for anyone
considering a career as a paralegal, the 7th edition of PARALEGAL TODAY: THE
ESSENTIALS provides students with a comprehensive introduction to the legal system
through real-world examples, practical applications, ethical dilemmas, and handson assignments. With thorough coverage of the basic, key areas of paralegal
studies, this text ensures that students develop a comprehensive understanding of
the laws in our society, the importance of ethical and professional
responsibility, and the skills needed to thrive in the legal environment. The text
includes increased coverage of technology in the workplace, including critical
topics such as confidentiality issues, e-mail policies, technology in the
courtroom, and the use of social media in crime detection and enforcing delinquent
court judgments. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
NALA Manual for Paralegals and Legal Assistants: A General Skills & Litigation
Guide for Today's Professionals National Association of Legal Assistants
2014-02-07 Succeed on the job--and in your course--and prepare for the Certified
Paralegal examination with the NALA Manual. More than 100 leading authorities with
a wide range of experience in legal disciplines and management have contributed to
this comprehensive manual since it was introduced in 1976. Covering all the skills
required of paralegals today, the updated manual includes a collection of
successful solutions to actual assignments accomplished by working paralegals
nationwide.These proven techniques and procedures can be used as starting points
from which you can make changes, adaptations, and modifications when you encounter
similar situations on the job. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Paralegal Today: The Legal Team at Work Roger LeRoy Miller 2009-11-06 PARALEGAL
TODAY: THE LEGAL TEAM AT WORK, Fifth Edition, makes the paralegal field come alive
for the student. It uses real-world examples, offering practical application of
each concept discussed, and further enhances this focus with hands-on activities
throughout. The text gives the student a thorough introduction to not only the
legal system in general, but to specific areas of the law and the paralegal's
integral role as a member of the legal team. The student gains a comprehensive
understanding of the laws in our society, the importance of ethical and
professional responsibility, and the skills needed to thrive in this environment.

Fundamentals of California Litigation for Paralegals Marlene A. Maerowitz
2021-01-31 Fundamentals of Litigation for California Paralegals, Seventh Edition
offers a complete understanding of the litigation process from the time the client
walks into the office through to trial and post-judgment, including settlements
and alternative forms of resolutions. Tailored to California practice, the
authors’ successful, balanced approach presents a complete overview of the
litigation process, with clear explanations and examples of the rules and
procedures. The text’s flexible organization allows the instructor to easily pick
and choose the areas to cover in the course. Intended specifically for California
paralegals, each chapter references specific California statutes, and relevant
California forms are included throughout the book. New to the Seventh Edition:
Updated with changes to Federal Rules of Civil Procedure, California Rules of
Court, and Judicial Council forms New developments in e-discovery Updated review
questions and research questions at the end of each chapter to supplement the
readings Revised sample letters, discovery, and motions. Professors and student
will benefit from: Tailored to California Law with California-specific Judicial
Council forms and references to specific California statutes in each chapter. A
balanced and reader-friendly presentation Concise and well-written text—students
will not get lost in the details of the rules A flexible organization that lends
itself to a variety of teaching objectives Helpful pedagogy includes bold-face
terms defined in the margins and in the glossary; numerous examples, charts,
checklists, and sample documents; chapter overviews and summaries; and review
questions A companion workbook, available as a download, with review questions
(including true-false, short answer, and essays, with answers and explanations)
and case scenarios for the student to use in completing assignments for the course
and for use by the instructor as case studies in class.
Foundations of Legal Research and Writing Carol M. Bast 2012-06-22 FOUNDATIONS OF
LEGAL RESEARCH AND WRITING, Fifth Edition is the ideal resource for paralegals.
The book's up-to-the-minute coverage tackles the ever-evolving areas of computerassisted research and Cyber law, in addition to traditional legal research,
analysis, and writing. Extensive research chapters address primary and secondary
sources, citating, Lexis/Nexis, the Internet, and more, while writing sections
center on drafting client opinion letters, pleadings, contracts, office memos,
memoranda of law, and appellate briefs. Every chapter gives you practice writing
opportunities, as well as traditional and computer-assisted research assignments
to help develop your skills. Detailed case excerpts, samples, tips, and
discussions further support the assignments, and illustrate the many perils of
inadequate research and poor legal writing. Readers everywhere agree that
FOUNDATIONS OF LEGAL RESEARCH AND WRITING, Fifth Edition delivers the concepts you
need for success in the most demanding law firms and legal departments today.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Occupational Outlook Handbook United States. Bureau of Labor Statistics 1976
Paralegal's Litigation Handbook Carole A. Bruno 2011-10-01 Author Carole A. Bruno
announces the paperback release of the Paralegal Litigation Handbook, 2ed. is now
available through CreateSpace as a paperback. Paralegal's Litigation Handbook,
originally published by West Publishing Company, was adopted by more than 250
colleges and universities, and more than 50,000 copies were sold. The wide scope
of the book begins with a guide to the courts, and then leads you through the
initiation of a civil action, response of the defendant, and explains in action
steps interviewing techniques, motions, investigations, discovery (including
medical discovery), legal research and writing; assisting in negotiations, trial
preparation, and automated litigation support systems. “Carole's book [Paralegal's
Litigation Handbook,] has been my 'Bible' throughout my career; I have given many
copies away.”Honorable Brenda J. BickingDirector of Human ResourcesSchiffrin &
Barroway, LLP[e]very item you can think of about litigation is in that book,
(Carole) she has definitions, form templates, ideas for making work production
faster, step-by-step instructions on what to do next and where go for resources
and answers, etc... It sits on my desk like a dictionary..."Great resource!"
The Paralegal Professional Thomas F. Goldman 2016-02-17 For courses in Paralegal
Studies. Build a strong foundation in Paralegal Studies Since the publication of
the First Edition of The Paralegal Professional , the paralegal profession plays
an increasingly more important role in the delivery of legal services. The
Paralegal Professional provides students with the conceptual knowledge, analytical
skills, and firm understanding of ethical issues they need to succeed as
paralegals in today's legal environment. The book is shaped by insights of real
legal professionals with whom paralegals work to offer relevant information for
use in the workplace. The text illuminates specific tasks and roles paralegals
will play in the workplace to fully prepare them to enter the field. The Fifth
Edition builds a foundation of knowledge which students can augment as they work
towards a profession in the field of law.
Security and Loss Prevention Philip Purpura 2007-10-24 Since the first edition of
Security and Loss Prevention was published in 1983, much has changed in security
and loss prevention considerations. In the past five years alone, security
awareness and the need for added business continuity and preparedness
considerations has been uniquely highlighted given events such as Katrina, 9/11,
the formation of the Department of Homeland Security, and the increase in world
terrorist events. This edition of Security and Loss Prevention is fully updated
and encompasses the breadth and depth of considerations involved in implementing
general loss prevention concepts and security programs within an organization. The
book provides proven strategies to prevent and reduce incidents of loss due to
legal issues, theft and other crimes, fire, accidental or intentional harm from
employees, as well as the many ramifications of corporate mismanagement. The new
edition contains a brand new terrorism chapter, along with coverage on background
investigations, protection of sensitive information, internal threats, and
considerations at select facilities (nuclear, DoD, government and federal). Author
Philip Purpura once again demonstrates why students and professionals alike rely
on this best-selling text as a timely, reliable resource. - Covers the latest
professional security issues surrounding Homeland Security and risks presented by
threats of terrorism - Recommended reading for ASIS International's prestigious
CPP Certification - Cases provide real-world applications
Certified Paralegal Review Manual: A Practical Guide to CP Exam Preparation
Virginia Koerselman Newman 2013-10-09 Prepare for success on the Certified
Paralegal (CP) Examination with the only comprehensive review manual prepared in
partnership with the National Association of Legal Assistants (NALA). Whether you
are an experienced paralegal professional or new to the profession, CERTIFIED
PARALEGAL REVIEW MANUAL: A PRACTICAL GUIDE TO CP EXAM PREPARATION, 4E offers an
paralegal-today-5th-edition
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Technology features, including spotlights on how technology is changing
litigation, legal research, and overall office management, convey the importance
of developing strong skills in this area. Featured Contributors bring a personal
touch to the material - as students learn how professionals truly work in each
area of the law and how each skill directly translates on-the-job. Ethical
dilemmas challenge the students to further understand their professional duties
and critical thinking questions provide an opportunity to sharpen their
proficiency. In this way, paralegal students learn not only about the substantive
areas of the law, but how to excel as a professional in each one. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Administration of Wills, Trusts, and Estates Gordon W. Brown 1997-01-01 Since the
majority of law offices perform estate planning. This text covers all topics in a
procedural, step-by-step fashion. It includes the legal and decision making
processes involved in drawing up a will, appointing a personal representative, the
passing of intestate property, and the rights of a surviving people. Vignettes are
included that depict the legal assistant at work. It also details the
administration of an estate, the purpose of estate planning, tax implications, and
the creation of various types of trusts.ALSO AVAILABLEMassachusetts Pocket Part,
ISBN: 0-8273-8283-9Pennsylvania Pocket Part, ISBN: 0-8273-8284-7INSTRUCTOR
SUPPLEMENTS CALL CUSTOMER SUPPORT TO ORDERInstructorAEs Manual, ISBN:
0-8273-7565-4Computerized Test Bank, ISBN: 0-8273-8282-0"
Immigration Law for Paralegals Maria Isabel Casablanca 2010 Immigration Law for
Paralegals is an indispensable and practical guide on U.S. immigration,
citizenship and visa procedures for instructing and training students or anyone
interested in a career as an immigration paralegal or legal assistant. The new
edition has a new chapter on court litigation which also includes writs of
mandamus and habeas corpus with federal courts. All forms have been updated,
including the G-28. A new chapter covers representation of clients before DHS
agencies, such as Request for Evidence before USCIS, deferred inspection before
CBP, employer compliance (e-verify) before ICE and H1B and L1A audits. The book
also expands on certain topics such as H2Bs, EB2s, and regional centers for the
EB5 category. New information on the Cuban Adjustment Act is also included plus
the new test and standards for the current naturalization process. Contents of
Immigration Law for Paralegals include: interviewing, gathering information, case
management and document preparation techniques; analysis of temporary and
permanent employment visas; analysis of family-based petitions, political asylum
and naturalization; as well as samples of completed applications, a glossary of
terms and useful appendices. Each visa category is set forth in a clear and
concise manner, with real-life and hypothetical situations at the end of each
chapter, allowing students to visualize actual problems and issues that arise when
processing a case. Further, in responding to the hypothetical situations, students
will look to the United States immigration statutes, rules and regulations and
precedent and administrative policies to resolve issues. Additionally, each
section contains a completed sample application, definition of legal terms, and
exercises modeled after tasks paralegals may encounter on the job, including the
preparation of relative petitions (Form I-130) and the adjustment of a status
package (Forms I-485, G-325A, I-131, I-765, I-864A, and G-28). In keeping with the
concise format of each chapter, excerpts from Federal, AAO, and BIA decisions will
be cited or footnoted where relevant. The Glossary and Appendices include
Immigration Law resources; USCIS Local, Regional and Service Center addresses;
questions and answers for the naturalization exam; blank USCIS forms; Credential
Evaluation sample request forms and a list of agencies; sample USCIS color
photograph specifications, sample medical form (I-688); and IRS Individual Tax ID
Number Request (SS-4).
Intellectual Property Deborah E. Bouchoux 2016-04-27 INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY: THE
LAW OF TRADEMARKS, COPYRIGHTS, PATENTS, AND TRADE SECRETS, Fourth Edition, is a
thorough guide to the four fields of intellectual property law: trademarks,
copyrights, patents, and trade secrets. This comprehensive, yet reader-friendly
text helps you master the complexities of modern intellectual property law,
including topics such as registration procedures, duration of rights, protection
from infringement, current concerns in each field, and international trends and
developments. Now updated in a new Fourth Edition, this wide-ranging text features
coverage of cutting-edge issues such as technological innovations, intellectual
property in the digital age, the role of the Internet, and evolving business law.
In addition to an in-depth overview of each field, the text features abundant
practical material, such as sample agreements, forms, checklists of paralegal
tasks, charts, citations, statutes, realistic case studies, excerpts of real
cases, and interesting trivia to capture your interest and provide valuable
insights into real-world paralegal practice. Additional useful features include
references to intellectual property websites, questions to encourage targeted
Internet research, Case Illustrations, Case Study and Activities, Role of
Paralegal element, and "Ethics Edge" boxes that explore ethical issues related to
chapter content.
Real Estate and Property Law for Paralegals Neal R. Bevans 2018-07-12 Complete
introduction to real estate and property law, designed with the paralegal student
in mind. This straightforward, student-friendly text lays out the basic
foundations of the law, accompanied by real world examples. The author provides a
solid foundation the basics of real estate law, including the practicalities of
daily legal work. In a balanced approach, Bevans covers all the key topics
paralegals need to know in an easy-to-read and engaging style that utilizes
numerous examples and illustrations but never overwhelms the student. Wellstructured pedagogy reinforces this readable text. Each chapter features a variety
of effective learning aids, including forms, edited cases, and a wealth of
exercises for mastering the material and building practical paralegal skills. The
revised Fifth Edition is thoroughly updated with changes in the law. Key Features:
Updated procedures and documentation for real estate closings Current forms
throughout the text Recent cases that signal changes in the law Fresh coverage of
technology as used in the office, such as cloud computing, Adobe Acrobat and PDFs,
Speech Recognition Software, and Electronic Billing
How to Land Your First Paralegal Job Andrea Wagner 2008-01 This book can help you
develop the extra competitive edge it takes to get the job you want as a
paralegal. Whether you are a student contemplating beginning your career as a
paralegal, changing careers, or looking to move ahead in your current job, this
book is a practical handbook designed to be used again and again. Completely
updated in a new edition, this book will provide you with the tools needed to get
in the door with the best possible resume, give a great job interview, and secure
the job offer! This new edition features updated web listings, booklists, and more
information on individual State certification. By following the job search
techniques laid out in this book, you will be rewarded with a career that is
satisfying and stimulating.
Commonwealth Caribbean Tort Law Gilbert Kodilinye 2013-03-04 This work is now well
established as the leading text on tort law in the region, and this third edition
incorporates the most recent developments in law and legal thinking.
Paralegal Today: The Legal Team at Work Roger LeRoy Miller 2016-01-01 Succeed in
your course and your career as a paralegal with PARALEGAL TODAY: THE LEGAL TEAM AT
WORK. This updated Seventh Edition shows you how current technology and social
media tools are used in practice, while helping you develop an understanding of
the laws in our society, the importance of ethical and professional
paralegal-today-5th-edition

responsibility, and the skills needed to thrive in today's legal environment.
Real-world examples, practical applications, ethical dilemmas, hands-on
assignments, and an entire chapter on paralegal careers (with salary information)
prepare you to meet the challenges of today's paralegal working environment.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Litigation Paralegal James W. H. McCord 2007-03 The Litigation Paralegal: A
Systems Approach, fifth edition provides students and faculty with a learning
resource written specifically for them. It is a resource combining the theories
and principles of law with practical paralegal skills, paralegal ethics, numerous
forms, checklists, practice tips, online resources, and a focus on the goals and
needs of the paralegal profession, all in the context of the law office. This text
also provides instructors with the flexibility to utilize the step-by-step law
office litigation system, which stresses student organizational skills and quality
control techniques, or any other approach of the instructor's choosing. This new
edition addresses electronic discovery and filing and the associated ethical and
practical responsibilities of the lawyer and the paralegal. New revisions to the
Federal Rules of Evidence and Civil and Appellate Procedure are examined, as are
the practice requirements of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability
Act. New/revised forms have been added to reflect current practice. Web sites,
assignments, key terms, and study questions have been updated throughout the text
as well.
West's Paralegal Today Roger LeRoy Miller 1999 The definitive text for new
paralegal students, West's Paralegal Today provides the balanced coverage so many
instructors demand. The extensive theoretical foundation is balanced with
practical career information, coverage of substantive law, skill building
activities, and the very latest in legal technology. All this is presented in full
color with the carefully researched pedagogy shown to help the learning process
for all kinds of students. A full range of paralegal topics is covered. In
addition, a variety of student exercises is included so the instructor can
customize student assignments to fit the requirements of his or her program. New
to this edition is the coverage of environmental law, expansion of ethics and
paralegal regulation, and computer-aided legal research. In addition, the text has
been fully updated to reflect changes in law and trends in the paralegal
profession. West's Paralegal Today reflects the excitement surrounding paralegal
studies as we enter the new millenium. Modern, colorful, and visually attractive,
this book brings the paralegal field to life. Students like the dynamic full-color
photos and illustrations, as well as all of the real-world examples and highinterest features.
Legal Studies Capstone: Assessing Your Undergraduate Education Nance Kriscenski
2011-01-10 LEGAL STUDIES CAPSTONE: ASSESSING YOUR UNDERGRADUATE EDUCATION provides
an opportunity for students to review, enhance and demonstrate their knowledge and
practical application of the law. Achievement of learning objectives is shown
through development of a portfolio of student work and a successful score on a
comprehensive exam. Measurable learning objectives are detailed for each unit,
with discussion questions, portfolio assignments and exam questions designed to
measure the attainment of each outcome. Job search, continuing education, ethical
obligations and technology skills are addressed, and students organize related
documentation to prepare for post-graduation endeavors. These units are followed
by summaries of core substantive and procedural areas of law, providing students
with a review of prior studies as well as a gap-filler for keys areas essential to
success in the workplace, continuing education, or certification and employment
exams. Students can evaluate their knowledge of the law through review of
questions and answers provided in the comprehensive exam in Appendix A. Portfolio
assignments display their ability to draft pleadings, prepare contracts, complete
forms and report research results for review by a prospective employer or as
reference for future assignments. The Glossary and Other Resources listed in
Appendix B assist in fostering successful outcomes in both portfolio development
and the assessment exam. In addition to the benefits to students, this text offers
guidance to educational programs undertaking a meaningful assessment of learning
outcomes. Review of student portfolios and success rates on the comprehensive
substantive assessment present student data to be utilized in continuous
curriculum development. The Instructor's Resources include a sample course
outline, exit exam and portfolio grading rubric. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Tort Law J. Stanley Edwards 2014-12-15 Engaging and easy-to-read, TORT LAW, Sixth
Edition teaches students the academic and practical principles of tort law needed
for a successful career as a paralegal. Using cases, hypothetical situations, and
internet references, students build skills, apply concepts, and stay up-to-date on
exciting developments in tort law. Practice Pointers and Practical Ponderables
introduce students to such skills as drafting pleadings, preparing medical
authorization requests, documenting damages, drafting jury instructions, and
assembling trial exhibits. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Basic Criminal Law Anniken U. Davenport 2011-01-04 Basic Criminal Law, Third
Edition offers a comprehensive, well-organized approach to understanding key legal
concepts and to developing the real-world skills students will as paralegals or in
other criminal justice roles. Thoroughly updated for the latest trends, it guides
students through the history of criminal law, the crimes themselves, and specific
legal procedures. To promote interest, it presents crimes first and then
procedures, and highlights current events and case law throughout. This edition's
new features include: completely revamped end-of-chapter material, including a
comprehensive Building Your Professional Skills section; a new chapter on sex
crimes; more coverage of evidence, technology, and appeals; more charts and
diagrams; new state-specific examples, and updated case studies throughout.
Torts and Personal Injury Law Cathy Okrent 2009-06-01 Torts and Personal Injury
Law, International Edition, is a solid overview of tort law for the paralegal who
works on personal injury matters. Topics such as product liability, medical
malpractice, and accidents are included. Additional coverage includes general tort
law, alternative dispute resolution, negligence, defenses to negligence actions,
intentional torts, injuries to property, liability, strict or absolute liability,
product liability, special tort actions, and tort investigation. A total of over
75 cases are annotated and include hot button issues such as the malicious
prosecution of the Duke University Lacrosse players, toxic mass torts, sexual
abuse by clergy, donor egg implantation by same sex couples, spam email fraud, and
obesity caused by trans fats from fast food. Real-life scenarios are woven
throughout with The Biggest Mistakes Paralegals Make and How to Avoid Them
feature.
Family Law for Paralegals J. Shoshanna Ehrlich 2013 Thoughtful and carefullywritten, Family Law for Paralegals presents the nuts-and-bolts in a relevant
historical framework with exposure to some of the most dynamic issues in family
law today. The comprehensive coverage balances the basic issues of marriage and
divorce with cutting-edge concerns such as non-marital families, child abuse and
neglect, and same-sex marriage. Helpful real-life examples and sample forms show
students what they will encounter in practice. Useful pedagogy helps students
develop their critical thinking and writing skills, and a range of assignments in
each chapter provides practice in research, analysis, memo-writing, and
argumentation. Fresh new cases enliven the Sixth Edition. New material features
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legal system in general, and to specific areas of the law and the paralegal's
integral role as a member of the legal team. This book enables students to gain an
understanding of the laws in our society, the importance of ethical and
professional responsibility, and the skills needed to thrive in this environment.
Family Law for Paralegals George Kent 2008-04-21 Family Law for Paralegals
provides the student with a practical guide to family law, including material that
allows the student to understand the paralegal’s role in the family law firm. The
book is written in a manner that is readily accessible to the student and uses a
variety of hands-on assignments that provide the student the opportunity to apply
the knowledge gained in each chapter to real world situations. The text is divided
into two parts: Part I emphasizes the legal concepts associated with Family Law;
Part II introduces the student to the legal procedures associated with Family Law.
The Paralegal Supersite Site
Concise Guide to Paralegal Ethics Therese A. Cannon 2018-09-14 Clearly written,
and replete with design elements that facilitate study and review, the Concise
Guide to Paralegal Ethics provides succinct coverage that focuses on the
professional paralegal. Perfect for use in shorter courses, or substantive courses
with an ethics component, the Fifth Edition provides timely and thorough coverage
of all major legal ethics topics. New to the Fifth Edition: Discussion of how the
ethics of technology affects paralegals in matters of confidentiality and
privilege, competence, conflicts of interest, and advertising Changes in legal
practice that add to the responsibilities of paralegals Refreshed review
questions, discussion questions, hypotheticals, and projects Professors and
students will benefit from: Consistent emphasis on how the rules of ethics affect
paralegals Authoritative writing in a well-organized format Helpful overviews in
every chapter Italicized key terms with corresponding definitions in the margins
Review questions, hypotheticals, discussion points, and projects Relevant ethics
codes, conveniently located in the Appendix Teaching materials include:
Instructor’s Manual with Test Bank PowerPoint slides
In Search of Atticus Finch Mike Papantonio 1996 On a warm June night in 1966, I
saw To Kill a Mockingbird. When Atticus Finch walked from the courtroom and the
gallery rose in his honor, tears streamed down my face. I wanted to be that
lawyer. Mike Papantonio's In Search of Atticus Finch shows how we can all be
Atticus Finches, both as lawyers and people." Morris Dees Southern Poverty Law
Center "The powerful and insightful book will be looked upon in years to come as
the trial lawyer's guidebook to life. It is motivational! It is inspirational! It
is thought provoking! And it is a book that needs to be read and understood by
those advocates who try cases. Papantonio has demonstrated his extraordinary
capabilities as a gifted author, a principled leader, and a human being with a
zest for living a full and complete and balanced life." John Romano, Past
President Southern Trial Lawyer's Association.
Legal Research and Writing for Paralegals Deborah E. Bouchoux 2013 A clear, wellorganized text for the introductory legal research and writing course, designed
specifically for paralegal students.
Paralegal Today: The Legal Team at Work Roger LeRoy Miller 2021-03-03 Prepare for
success in your career as a paralegal with Miller/Meinzinger's PARALEGAL TODAY:
THE LEGAL TEAM AT WORK, 8E. This complete resource introduces today's legal system
as you learn how current technology and social media tools are used in practice.
Real examples, hands-on practical applications and ethical dilemmas help
strengthen your understanding of laws in current society and the importance of
ethical and professional responsibility. You refine the skills needed to thrive in
today's legal landscape. An entire chapter highlights paralegal careers and
salaries to prepare you for work choices. In addition, you examine current issues,
such as legal responses to the #MeToo movement, legal trends in protecting women's
rights in the workplace, the use of the latest online legal research tools and
technical requirements in today's courtroom. In addition, you learn how to conduct
effective interviews, work with witnesses and address today's developments in
family law. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Complete Paralegal Certification Handbook Virginia Koerselman Newman
2020-01-01 Prepare for any of the top three paralegal certification exams with the
only comprehensive review resource designed to help new or experienced paralegal
professionals earn certification. Koerselman Newman's THE COMPLETE PARALEGAL
CERTIFICATION HANDBOOK, 5E equips you to take certification exams from the
National Association of Legal Assistants (NALA), National Association of Legal
Secretaries and Legal Professionals (NALS), or National Federation of Paralegal
Associations (NFPA). The author applies years as an attorney, instructor, and
working professional to help you achieve certification goals. New side-by-side
comparisons present areas of paralegal practice that are tested with details of
eligibility, application and testing requirements, and essential content for each
exam. Three new chapters focus on the latest test content, including interviewing,
estate planning and probate, and tort law. New examples, outlines, practice tests,
and testing tips help refine your skills for certification testing and career
success. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.

changes in the law relating to same-sex marriage as well as technological
innovations such as e-filings for divorce. A new discussion of divorce and
military families is presented, and issues related to international families are
explored. The Sixth Edition covers all the new rulings on the Defense of Marriage
Act (DOMA.) Features: nuts-and-bolts of family law in relevant historical
framework with exposure to dynamic, contemporary issues comprehensive coverage
fundamental issues of marriage and divorce cutting-edge concerns: non-marital
families, child abuse and neglect, and same-sex marriage real-life examples and
sample forms preview actual practice useful pedagogy helps students develop
critical thinking and writing skills summaries key terms review and discussion
questions range of assignments for practice in research, analysis, memo writing,
and argumentation Thoroughly updated, the revised Sixth Edition presents: fresh
new cases current changes in the laws relating to same-sex marriage new coverage
of technological innovations, such as e-filings for divorce discussion of divorce
and military families legal issues related to international families new rulings
on the Defense of Marriage Act (DOMA)
Basic Bankruptcy Law for Paralegals, Abridged David L. Buchbinder 2017-02-21 Basic
Bankruptcy Law for Paralegals, Abridged Edition evolved from a need to develop a
nuts-and-bolts description of the bankruptcy system written in a manner that could
be easily understood by nonlawyers. The primary intent has been to design this
text as a basic primer for legal assistants or paralegal students to help them
grasp the practical aspects of representing debtors or creditors within the
bankruptcy system. To meet this challenge, the authors have explained practice and
theory together in as concise a format as possible. This Abridged Edition focuses
primarily upon consumer bankruptcy since the vast majority of bankruptcy cases are
filed as consumer Chapter 7 or Chapter 13 cases.
Paralegal Today: The Essentials Roger LeRoy Miller 2016-02-05 Designed for anyone
considering a career as a paralegal, the 7th edition of PARALEGAL TODAY: THE
ESSENTIALS provides students with a comprehensive introduction to the legal system
through real-world examples, practical applications, ethical dilemmas, and handson assignments. With thorough coverage of the basic, key areas of paralegal
studies, this text ensures that students develop a comprehensive understanding of
the laws in our society, the importance of ethical and professional
responsibility, and the skills needed to thrive in the legal environment. The text
includes increased coverage of technology in the workplace, including critical
topics such as confidentiality issues, e-mail policies, technology in the
courtroom, and the use of social media in crime detection and enforcing delinquent
court judgments. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Indigo Book Christopher Jon Sprigman 2017-07-11 This public domain book is an
open and compatible implementation of the Uniform System of Citation.
West's Paralegal Today Roger LeRoy Miller 2006-06-30 West's Paralegal Today: The
Legal Team at Work, fourth edition, makes the paralegal field come alive for the
student. It uses real-world examples, offering practical application of each
concept discussed, and further enhances this focus with hands-on activities
throughout. The text gives the student a thorough introduction to not only the
legal system in general, but to specific areas of the law and the paralegal's
integral role as a member of the legal team. The student gains a comprehensive
understanding of the laws in our society, the importance of ethical and
professional responsibility, and the skills needed to thrive in this environment.
Technology features, including spotlights on how technology is changing
litigation, legal research, and overall office management, convey the importance
of developing strong skills in this area. Paralegal Profiles and Featured Guests
bring a personal touch to the material - as students learn how professionals truly
work in each area of the law and how each skill directly translates on-the-job.
Ethical dilemmas challenge the students to further understand their professional
duties and critical thinking questions provide an opportunity to sharpen their
proficiency. In this way, paralegal students learn not only about the substantive
areas of the law, but how to excel as a professional in each one.
An Introduction to the American Legal System John M. Scheb II 2015 The Fourth
Edition of An Introduction to the American Legal System provides both historical
context and thoroughly up-to-date coverage of all aspects of American law and the
legal system. Vivid examples, on-point case summaries, and hot-button issues make
this text an obvious choice for paralegal, criminal justice, political science, or
legal studies courses. Key New Features Cases in Point that concisely illustrate
how the law applies in the real world Questions for discussion in every chapter
that point to high-interest issues for debate Discussions of recent U.S. Supreme
Court decisions such as the Obamacare decisions, the Defense of Marriage Act
decision, and key rulings on recess appointments and First Amendment Rights
Contemporary topical coverage, such as the national security legislation and
whistleblowers Updated discussions of justifiable use of force, intellectual
property, abortion rights, capital punishment, and affirmative action A wellcrafted design that includes learning objectives and chapter outlines A convenient
Glossary of Legal Terms and The Constitution of the United States of America in
the Appendices
West's Paralegal Today Roger LeRoy Miller 2007-03 Provides an introduction to the
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